

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

Tuesday 25th February 2025

Dear Parents,

E-safety Parents' Meeting Wednesday 5th March 2025

Parents of children in Year 3 and 4 classes are invited to an e-safety meeting at 8:50 am on Wednesday 5th March 2025 in the PE Hall. Mr Hasnat will talk to parents about ways in which you can keep your child safe online. This is an important meeting to help you learn ways to keep your children safe when online.

Mrs Rai-Moore and I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Moore

Executive Headteacher

Follow us on twitter 2 @Astontowerpri







